From: Tate Horton

To: Wes Byne

Cc: Chad Hendrix

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Re: Hicks WTP Filter #4 - Bid #23-233
Date: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 4:50:32 PM

Wes,

Please see Rehab Construction Co.’s response below.
Thank you,

Tate Horlton

Augusta Utilities Department
452 Walker St., Suite 200
Augusta, GA 30901

Office: 706.432.5274
Mobile: 762.685.8504

From: Greg Haynes <ghaynes@rehabconstruction.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 4:48 PM

To: Tate Horton <thorton@augustaga.gov>

Cc: Rick Haynes <rhaynes@rehabconstruction.net>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Hicks WTP Filter #4 - Bid #23-233

Tate,
Yes, Rehab is willing to perform work on filter 3 for the same scope bid and spec we submitted for.

Soli Deo Gloria

Greg Haynes
Vice President

Office: 770.922.0806
Mobile: 678.858.4661

Please visit our website: rehabconstructioninc.com

"He made Him who knew no sin to be sin on our behalf, so that we might become the
righteousness of God in Him." 2 Corinthians 5:21

On Wed, Jan 24, 2024 at 4:44 PM Tate Horton <thorton@augustaga.gov> wrote:
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Mr. Greg Haynes,

Per our phone conversation, Is Rehab Construction Co. willing to perform work on Filter #3 at the
Hicks Water Treatment Plant for the same scope, bid, and specification as stated in Bid #23-233
which your company submitted a bid for.

Thank you,

T'ate Horlon

Augusta Utilities Department
452 Walker St., Suite 200
Augusta, GA 30901

Office: 706.432.5274
Mobile: 762.685.8504

This e-mail contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you
should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail
by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. The City of Augusta accepts no liability for the content of this e-mail or for the
consequences of any actions taken on the basis of the information provided, unless that information is subsequently confirmed in
writing. Any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the City
of Augusta. E-mail transmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost,
destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in
the content of this message which arise as a result of the e-mail transmission. If verification is required, please request a hard copy
version.

AED:104.1

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT
CLICK on links, open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure
the content is safe.]



